Land that floods shouldn’t be developed

I found the front-page article in Saturday’s
RGJ about the proposed Butler Ranch devel-
opment in southeast Reno very interesting. In
Lemmon Valley, we have been fighting against
similar developments for the past couple
years. The developers wish to build ware-
houses, apartments and houses on a property
which is still partially underwater from last
winter’s flooding. While this year’s flooding
was worse than normal, this property floods
most years and should not be developed.
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